
Nether Providence Elementary 

410 Moore Rd. 
Wallingford, PA 19086 

  

Please review this eblast for information on the following items: 

1.    Back to School Night 

     2.    Roofing Repair at NPE 

     3.    NPE Open House 

     4.    Summer Resources 

     5.    2024-2025 WSSD School Calendar 

     6.    Volunteering at NPE 
  

________________________________________________________ 

Dear NPE Community, 

I hope this email finds you healthy and happy! I look forward to r reconnecting 

with all of our students and families in the days ahead. 

Families will be receiving a Welcome Back to School email which will contain 

all Back to School Information, including teacher assignments for the 2024-25 

school year after 4:00 PM on Tuesday, August 13th. 

Please take a minute to review other helpful information that can be found below, 

including the current building repair currently underway. 

I wish everyone a wonderful rest of the summer. 
  

Fondly, 
  

Al Heinle 

Principal 

Nether Providence Elementary 
  

___________________________________________________________ 

Back to School Night 

Our annual Back to School Night will be held on Thursday, September 12.  

A detailed schedule of the program will be included in the back to school email on 

August 13. 
  

Roofing Repair at NPE 

NPE has been undergoing roofing repair to the area above our fourth and fifth 

grade classrooms. The supplies needed for this repair are currently being kept in 

our front loop, which is currently inaccessible to traffic. This work should not have 



any impact on the start of the school year. The project is still scheduled to be 

completed by mid-August. The school and office will be open during this time 

period. 

As I previously stated, I am not currently anticipating any significant impact on our 

return to school, but I will keep the community aware of any changes as the start of 

the school approaches. 
  

NPE Open House 

NPE will be hosting an Open House for any new families to NPE and incoming 

kindergarten students on Thursday, August 15 from 3:30 PM - 5:00 PM. There 

will be a brief presentation in the cafeteria at 3:30 PM, followed by an opportunity 

to walk and visit parts of the school. 

Kindergarten classes will be open and there will be a school bus present for any 

students who have not yet had the opportunity to visit the inside of a school bus.    
  

Summer Resources 

Please include some reading and math review so students can refresh and practice 

skills over the remaining days of our summer break. You can review the WSSD 

Summer Resource information here: Summer Resources 
  

2024-2025 WSSD School Calendar 

For your reference, the first day of school for the 2024-2025 school year 

is Monday, August 26, 2024. The entire WSSD 2024-2025 school year can be 

found here: 2024-2025 WSSD Calendar  
  

Volunteering at NPE 

In preparation for the 2024-2025 school year, I am recommending completing the 

process for clearances if you have not already done so. Clearances are good for 5 

years and are kept at the District level. 

•       Volunteer clearances are required for anyone volunteering to work 

with our students, whether that is in school, on a field trip, at an 

athletic event/practice, etc. Essentially, everyone who is volunteering 

with our students or in a school is required to obtain volunteer 

clearances. This includes but is not limited to adults who regularly 

volunteer but are under the supervision of a staff member. 

•       There are two required clearances (Child Abuse Clearance and PA 

State Police Criminal Background Check) and a form (Volunteer 

Registration and Disclosure Form) which must be completed. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lliAIoLIG65Ofm7THr1l-Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoklvFP4STAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvRm1BZ3dpVmoxR2FyNHRmeTVKZW53UX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUm9mOEF3UDBTN2FIUjBjRG92TDNSeVlXTnJMbk53WlM1elkyaHZiMnh0WlhOelpXNW5aWEl1WTI5dEwyWXZZUzlXUmt3dGRqbFlTVzFLY2psdVduVjNTV1JvTTJKUmZuNHZRVUZCUVVGUlFYNHZVbWRTYjFWaWRFZFFNRkZrWVVoU01HTklUVFpNZVRrelpETmpkV1F6VG5wYVF6VjJZMjFqZGxWSFJtNWFVemcwVG1wR1dFSXpUbXBoUnpsMllrY3hRME50V25ONGIyUjNXbXh0UlZsU1NsTkZSMFp2V2xkc2RXSkhWa0ZrTTA1NldrTTFkbU50WkZsQ1FVRkJRVUZGZmxjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1pwV3dqSjVtbzFrS3hWSVRkSGR2YzJWNWJXOTFjbk5BWVhSMExtNWxkRmdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmarRSixZoZUfOdSEGFoZWlubGVAd3NzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Xc7_rtCf7Pp0ysdr9O9n2A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoklvFP4QzAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvMU9NVWxWbVptRGF1ZnhEYS00R3FmQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUm9mOEF3UDBSMWFIUjBjSE02THk5dGMyY3VjMk5vYjI5c2JXVnpjMlZ1WjJWeUxtTnZiUzl0THo5elBVaE9lVzFxTTNkdVZ6YzRKbTFoYkQxbVlUa3hZekEwWXpBNE9EQmlZalJoTjJZNU56Y3hPRE5oT1RGaE5tRTJNVE14WVdReVpHRmxZV1JtTlRrMk5tSTFOREV6T1ROaFptVXhOVFUzTkRJelZ3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFncG1sYkNNbm1haldRckZVaE4wZDI5elpYbHRiM1Z5YzBCaGRIUXVibVYwV0FRQUFBQUJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmarRSixZoZUfOdSEGFoZWlubGVAd3NzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


Clearances are free. The only cost is for the FBI fingerprinting which 

is only required if you have not lived in PA for the last 10 consecutive 

years. 

•       Clearances must be submitted via the form above. We can no 

longer accept clearances emailed or dropped off directly to the 

building.  

•       Volunteer clearances are good for 5 years from the date of issue.   

Information about how to obtain clearances and how to submit them are 
available on the district's website, here: https://www.wssd.org/domain/389 
 

 
NOTE: IF YOU UNSUBSCRIBE BELOW, YOU WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE CRITICAL E-BLASTS FROM 
WSSD OR ANY OF OUR SCHOOLS. WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT USE THE 

UNSUBSCIBE FEATURE. Wallingford-Swarthmore School District would like to continue connecting with 
you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Wallingford-Swarthmore 
School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SygeqlJ75D5RQ0cJot6TNA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoklvFP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMTE4NjkvWVdobGFXNXNaVUIzYzNOa0xtOXlad1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZqtFKLFmhlR851IQYWhlaW5sZUB3c3NkLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

